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Coalition Updates

January is often a slow month in the
world of prevention and while there may
not be many events, the prevention work
continues through education, awareness,
and regional partnerships. CADCA is a
national conference that meets twice a
year and in January, Alleghany Highlands
Community Services Director, Ingrid
Barber, and Prevention Services
Supervisor and AHHY Coalition Chair,
Tiffany Bowser were able to attend the
annual CADCA Leadership Forum.
Previously CADCA stood for, Community
Anti-Drug Coalitions of America; however
this year they have now adopted a
change in order to full encompass what
their message stands for; Community-
Based, Advocacy-Focused, Data-Driven,
Coalition Building, Association. This event
had over 4000 adult participants and
600 youth participants. 










